WORTH & MITCHELL COUNTY JOINT BOARD MINUTES

June 14, 2005


Both Mitchell and Worth County Board of Supervisors convened at a joint meeting at 11:01 A.M.  All members from both boards were present.


Stan Moellers from Sidwell discussed GIS with both boards.  Both boards have agreed to purchase GIS from Sidwell.  Since both boards agreed to purchase GIS from Sidwell they will take 5% off of total cost.


Motion by Walk, second by Tanner to approve the Professional Services Contract with Sidwell and to accept the base contract with options.  All Voted Ayes.


Discussed Maintenance needed for a ditch that is in Joint Drainage District 1 & 22.   Jim Hyde presented a quote from B & W Controlled Specialists to spray ditch.  Motion by Abrams, second by Tanner to approve B & W Controlled Specialists to spray as discussed for Joint Drainage District 1& 22.  All Voted Ayes.


Motion by Tanner, second by Abrams to increase Jim Hyde’s salary from $45,900 to $47,277 per County for FY 05-06.   All Voted Ayes.


Meeting adjourned at 12:10 p.m.

